
BILL 1 OF 2023 – Prohibiting Unsanitary Public Conduct 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Port Washington 
North will hold a public hearing commencing at 7:30 p.m., on Tuesday, July 18, 2023, at 
the Village of Port Washington North Village Hall, located at 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port 
Washington, New York. The public hearing scheduled is to consider the adoption of Bill 
1-2023, to prohibit any person from defecating and/or urinating in any public place as 
such term is defined in subdivision one of Section 240.00 of the New York State Penal 
Code and acts amendatory thereto, including but not limited to any public park, garden, 
street, sidewalk dock or any other public place in the Village of Port Washington North, 
except in a public restroom.  Any person interested in the subject matter of said hearing 
will be given an opportunity to be heard with reference thereto, at the time and place 
above designated. Anyone needing special recommendation pursuant to the American 
with Disabilities Act should contact the Village Clerk at least four (4) business days 
before the meeting.

Dated: June 28, 2023 
Port Washington, NY 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 
VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 

Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk 


